(915) 684-6631
223 WEST WALL, SUITE 525
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

June 21, 1989

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mr. Jerry Sexton

RE: Parks "A" No. 10
Unit K, Section 14,
T-22-S - R-37-E,
Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Please find enclosed your Forms C-102, C-104, and C-105
for the subject well. This well has been plugged back from
the Wantz-Abo and recompleted in the Blinebry. As this
acreage is currently assigned to the Parks No. 6 Blinebry
Gas, it is fequested that' the gas allowable to cancelled orm
the Parks N&. 6 Blinebrys It is still our intention to work-
over the Parks No. 6 and to reclassify from Blinebry Gas to
Blinebry 0il. This work has been delayed due to water flow
on our Parks No. 6.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. If you
have any questions, please call.

Yours very truly.

z%w/ A pister~

Ronnie H. Westbrook
Vice-President
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